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18 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
END OF YEAR RAFFLE 
 
This year the P&C will be having an end of year raffle.  There will be a range of great prizes, such as 
gift packs and vouchers! 
 
Tickets will be $2 each. 
 
With this note you will find 10 raffle tickets.  Please sell or buy your raffle tickets and return ticket 
stubs and payment to the office by Monday 12 December.  If you do not wish to sell or buy your raffle 
tickets please return them to the office.  If you would like additional tickets please contact the office. 
 
Prizes will be drawn at our Carols with a View evening on Wednesday 14 December 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Claire Tomlin & Mrs Belinda Harrington 
Staff P&C Representatives 
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